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UOG Hosts Career Voyage Internship Fair, Sept. 18 

The Triton Advising Center at the University of Guam invites UOG students to set sail at the 2024 Fall 
Career Voyage Internship Fair on Wednesday, September 18, 2024, at the UOG Calvo Field House. 
The fair is designed to connect students to internship and networking opportunities through a carefully 
curated experience that aims to bridge the gap between academic and professional success.  

The event aims to provide a dynamic environment where current students and alumni can directly 
engage with various employers and gain invaluable insights with their chosen career paths. 

According to the TAC Project Director, Camarin Flores, “The 2024 Fall Career Voyage Internship Fair is 
an initiative we’re proud to host! We’re excited to provide this pivotal connection for our Tritons and 
employers to network and continue growing the local talent. The event embodies our commitment to 
not just educating the students but preparing them for the professional world.” 

 Event Details: 

• Event: Fall 2024 Career Voyage Internship Fair 
• Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2024, from 10:00 am – 3:00 pm 
• Location: UOG Calvo Field House 

  
The Triton Advising Center has partnered with employers attending the event, ensuring a diverse 
selection of opportunities for students across various for students across various fields of 
study. Students can expect to meet representatives from GPA, DPHSS, Goodwind Development, Core 
Tech, GPO, Bank of Guam, and more. 

To ensure students are well-prepared with the hopes that they secure an internship with the employers 
they meet, the Triton Advising Center offers one-on-one guidance to those seeking resume tune ups, 
interview preparation, and professional etiquette.  
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Registration Information: 
Students are encouraged to secure their spot at this high-impact event by visiting bit.ly/voyage24-
registration or by scanning the QR code provided on the event flyer. 

For more information about the 2024 Fall Career Voyage Internship Fair regarding registration or 
assistance leading up to the event, Career Specialists Ron or Merrick can be reached at: 

Triton Advising Center 
Phone: 671-588-1473/8; 671-735-2290 
Email: emsstac@triton.uog.edu, vandonr@triton.uog.edu, or orotm9456@triton.uog.edu. 
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Attachment: Event Flyer 
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